
 

 
 

Tuesday 5th January 2016 

 

Parent/ Carer  

Pastoral Care Survey 

 

Welcome back to school.  I trust you had an enjoyable Christmas break! 

As mentioned in the Newsletter before Christmas Mrs Carberry (Pastoral Care Leader) and I are 

seeking the views and opinions of our parents and families about our Pastoral Care provision in 

school.  We have made a survey which can be completed online via our website and is available from 

our Homepage.  The survey will only take a few minutes to complete.  Your opinions are important 

to us and will help us to self-evaluate our provision and continue to make further improvements in 

this key area.   

The survey is now live on our website www.ashgroveprimary.com.  As an incentive to complete the 

survey any class with 100% response rate will receive a night off homework!  The survey will be 

available online for three weeks until Friday 22nd January 2016. 

As a reminder, a paper copy of our Weekly Newsletter will not be sent home with all children but 

will be available from our website, please make sure you take the time to download and read. 

Thank you 

R Smith 

 

http://www.ashgroveprimary.com/

